
15th July 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we have been learning the story  of Little Red Riding Hood and reading different ver-
sions of it throughout the week. We have also been practising skills we have learnt in PE in the 
playground such as basketball and playing games we learnt in music lessons with our friends. 
We have also continued to think about caring for our planet and have enjoyed watching the 
bees in the playground. 

 
 

Caring for Our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 3 sounds Set 2 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/1r4hP96m/hLIQLpwI
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/NKZ4pmw1/EtSk7kD9
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/PgxHsQFJ/rX1uXofy


Next week in Reception 

Literacy  
 
We will read different versions of ‘Little 
Red Riding Hood’. We will make and 
write our own version of Little Red Rid-
ing Hood.  
 
 
 

Maths 
 
Next week we will be reading the story 
‘SPLASH!’ and we will solve problems with num-
bers to 20. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

 
early    gobbled 

 
 

arrived        free  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will continue learning about the im-
portance of recycling. We will make our own 
paper from recycled materials. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be using techniques that we have 
learnt this year to make self portraits using 
different materials. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 


